
TRISTRAM COFFIN 

November 4, 1968 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The Congressional committee 

informally investigating the Kennedy assassination 

is the Subcommittee on Administrative practice and 

Procedure of the Senate Judiciary Committee, The 

chief counsel, Bernard J. Fensterwald, is doing the 

investigation. The chairman of the subcommittee is a 

lame duck, Edward V. Long, D., Mo. The address I 

have for the subcommittee is 3216 New Senate Office 

Building, and the telephone 225-5617. 

S ncerely, 

 

  


